
 
 
 

Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee 
April 29, 2004 

 
 
Present: W. Breitenbach, T. Cooney, W. Hands (secretary), S. Owen, J. Riegsecker, T. 
Rowland, K. Stirling (chair), C. Weisz 
 
Stirling called the meeting to order at 2:03. 
 
The minutes of the April 22 meeting were approved as circulated. 
 
The revised OT-PT statement of guidelines was discussed. Some additional changes were 
recommended and these will be forwarded to the department.  
 
The revised Art Department statement of guidelines was discussed. Some additional 
changes were recommended and these will be forwarded to the department.  
 
The revised Politics and Government statement of guidelines was discussed. It was 
approved subject to two minor changes. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:07 
 
The next (and final) meeting of the semester will be at 10AM on Friday, May 7th
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